
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headmaster: Albus Dumbledore 
 

(Order of Merlin, First Class, Grand sorc., Chief Warlock, Supreme 

Mugwump, International confed. of Wizards) 

 

Dear Student, 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the STEAM Wizardry Academy. 

Please find enclosed a list of all necessary books and equipment. 
 

Term begins on September 13th. We await your owl by no later than 

September 8th . 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Minerva M. McGonagall 
 

Deputy Headmistress 

 

 



 



Follow this link to take a tour of our castle and grounds in preparation for the new term: 

Explore Hogwarts Castle and its grounds - Starting Harry Potter 

 In our first lesson we’ll get sorted into our houses and get to know more about our wands! 

Looking forward to meeting you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget to print your train ticket…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.startingharrypotter.com/explore/almanac

